Supervisor’s Report
February 21, 2023

1- Financial Report

-Details of all income and expense transactions have been filed with the town clerk.
-Account balances as of February 21, 2023 for the general fund, highway fund, capital
improvement fund, and street light fund have been filed with the town clerk.

-l will wright up a letter for Tess to put in the paper for bids to install the fence and
backstops at the ball fields this week. Pete also mentioned that a couple bricks come loose off
the chimney. | will also advertise for bids on fixing and re pointing the town hall. | have pictures
of a couple ideas for the new welcome to Russell signs. If the board can approve one | will get
them made. We have received all the property tax money, and the first gtr. sales tax check for
$122,559.95. It is about $22,000 over my estimate. | would also like to sign a contract with
Peggy Mousaw to file our ARPA report again for the year. She handled it for us last year and
knows the programs.

Timothy White
Town Supervisor




